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Website Report 

 

I spoke with the current hosting company and have worked everything out – I will 
be updating the current website and expanding it by the next district meeting. 
 
If you have ANY suggestions, ideas, comments, feedback, angry rants, WHATEVER 
about what would be good to add/remove/change on the website please let me 
know. The goal is to get the website information up to date immediately, then 
add in additional functionalities and mobile support. 
 
Jon M., Website Coordinator 
District 41, Johnstown 
 


